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National Concealed-carry Reciprocity Gains Momentum

and Opposition

When House member Richard Hudson (R-
N.C.) introduced his “Concealed Carry
Reciprocity Act of 2017” on the first day of
the 115th Congress, he said “it will provide
law-abiding citizens the right to conceal
carry and travel freely between states
without worrying about conflicting state
codes or onerous civil suits.”

He added, “As a member of President-elect
Donald Trump’s Second Amendment
Coalition, I look forward to working with my
colleagues and the administration to get this
legislation across the finish line.”

His efforts appear to be bearing fruit. As of this writing,
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